
Noise Induced Hearing Loss (NIHL) and tinnitus cut at the
heart of relationships and can become isolating, affect work,
foster depression, and worsen PTSD. NIHL alone calls for $1.1
billion in disability aid–growing 18% per year. At Hough Ear
Institute we are working harder than ever to bring relief to
our veterans. You can help.
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AFFECT MORE THAN HALF OF THE U.S.
TROOPS WHO RETURN FROM COMBAT...

SAY THANK YOU THIS VETERAN'S DAY 
BY PROVIDING HOPE

FOSTER HOPE TODAY; GIVE NOW AT
HOUGHEAR.ORG/I-SUPPORT-VETERANS/

 HEARING LOSS AND TINNITUS


